ST VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH STRATHMORE
YOUR ASSISTANCE IS NEEDED TO SUPPORT OUR COMMUNITY
DURING THE CURRENT RESTRICTIONS SO WE CAN RESUME OUR MASSES
Please consider offering to help each one of us so we have a smooth transition during these continuing
challenging times. It is hoped we have many helpers which will lighten the load for all who offer of us.

Name:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Please select the Mass where you will be able to offer assistance.

Please circle the Mass: Saturday 6.00 pm Sunday 8.30 am Sunday 10.30 am

Please indicate the areas where you will be able to assist.

Door Monitor & Register check:

Sanitise Station Monitor:

Helping to guide parishioners to maintain 1.5mt separation in the Church:

Wiping the pews with wipes after Mass:

Those coming to Mass will need to register via Google Forms. A list be available for the Monitor to check those coming to Mass.

If those who are not on the list arrive then they will be permitted to come into our Church providing the limit is not exceeded. Our
plan is to have two (2) Monitor for each Mass stationed at the car park side door of our Church. The other doors will be closed. The
east doors will be closed during Mass. The Monitor will be required to guard the door so others do not enter during Mass.

Training and instructions will be given to assist you with the needed tasks.
SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE - :IS YOUR WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK UP TO DATE?

As we return to Masses and our parish life slowly turns to a new ‘Covid Normal’ it is a timely reminder that:
ALL VOLUNTEERS MUST HOLD A WORKING WITH CHILDREN CHECK.

There are no exceptions and we are required by law to enforce this requirement. Please update your WWCC to include St Vincent de
Paul Parish as a location where you volunteer, or apply for a new WWCC at: https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/

COVID Support for Church



